
Dear Friend,
We hope you are all staying healthy!!!

Today (9/13/22) I submitted information to the state of Colorado, 
beginning the official closing of the MountainHeart School. 

 .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .   .    
There are many reasons that have come together in this decision.

Primarily I have been trying to listen to my own inner guidance on this 
and have come to the realization that this is probably best.
I waited as long as I could to see what shifted in the massage therapy 
world, in the community of Crested Butte, and in my own life.

The MountainHeart School opened the doors to students in June 
1998 and continued nonstop for 22 years!

For me it has been a wonderful blessing to meet so many awesome 
people and serve humanity through helping students and graduates help 
bring more touch into the world!
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A couple of notes:
The website will remain up for as long as I can.
Let me know if I can be of service to you!

Namaste,  Craig
MountainHeart BodyWork P.O. Box 575         Crested Butte, CO  81224
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